AUG 2 7 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Hugh D. McVeagh, Chief, Printing & Graphics Branch, TIDC

FROM:

Richard E. Iselin, Chief, Building & Operations Branch,

FOS

SUBJECT:

DOOR SIGNS

This Branch has been receiving increasing numbers of requests for the installation of windows and/or safety lights in corridor and interior doors in NRC occupied space. These requirements have been generated to reduce the possibilities of mishap and subsequent potential injury that could result from the door being opened and striking incoming traffic.

Although the concept has merit, the cost implications would be prohibitive to retrofit the numerous doors that would need to be addressed.

As an alternative, signage could replace physical alteration of the doors, if designed to clearly and effectively indicate the potential danger.

I have enclosed the standard National Safety Council sign which does get the idea across; but, in my opinion, is not suitable for general application as a standard throughout all types of NRC space. A more tasteful, stylish rendition would be more appropriate.

I would appreciate your organization's assistance in the development of a new sign to alleviate this potential safety hazard.

Original Signed by Richard E. Iselia

Richard E. Iselin, Chief Building and Operations Branch Division of Facilities and Operations Support

Enclosure: As stated

DISTRIBUTION:

RF (BOB)

Subj. File, BOB

BGMitchum, S&H TWO

REDuck, BOB

8501240204 840516 PDR FOIA LEVY84-254 PDR

OFFICE | BOB/FOS/ADM | REfselin/mhp | SURNAME | 8/1/82